
PUll-U. 5. 1ll OL 

Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) Program 

Years 4-6 2023 

Information for Parents and Carers 

What is BYOD? 

The 'Bring Your Own Device' (BYOD) program has been operating successfully at the school since 2015. 

BYOD at Lindfield East Public School allows Year 4 and Stage 3 (Years 5 and 6) students to bring their own 
personal laptop to school for the purpose of learning. 

Students will be expected to bring their laptop to school each day, fully charged, with specified programs (as 

outlined by the school) already installed. When at school, the students must be connected to the school's 

wireless network and may only use their device under the instruction of their classroom teachers. Prior to bringing 

their device to school, every child and their parent or carer must carefully read and sign the 'BYOD Student User 

Agreement' provided by the school. This will be distributed in Term 1, 2023. 

Why has LEPS adopted the BYOD Program? 

Through BYOD, students have access to more devices than the school can provide and allow one to one access 

for every child in Years 4, 5 & 6. Using a mobile device allows education to move outside the classroom, e.g. into 

the Eco Garden and Bush Trail using the wifi. Having unlimited access to technology provides teachers with 

much greater flexibility to develop student-centred programs, where inquiry and authentic learning are 

emphasised through the readily available access to online tools. One to one access also allows a greater 

emphasis on Future Focused Learning, including critical and creative thinking, collaboration, communication, 

self-direction, global awareness and cultural literacy. Utilising the free licencing agreement with the Department of 

Education and Google Drive affords the opportunity for continuity of learning between the classroom and home. 

The decision to use laptops has been made to bring LEPS in line with the BYOD program at Killara High School, 
and to keep abreast of the changing technological needs of the students. 

What type of device should children be using and bringing to school? 

In order for LEPS staff to fully cater for your child's ICT needs at school, it is essential that a laptop brought from 

home is compatible with the appropriate programs and wireless capabilities as outlined by the school. A device 

used as part of the BYOD Program at LEPS must have the following specifications. Devices that do not fit these 

specifications are unable to run the programs students will use at school. Please note that these requirements 

are matched to the requirements of Killara High School so your child will be able to use this same device in high 
school. 

• A PC (not Apple or a chromebook) laptop-style computer with a keyboard and a screen that is at least 11
inches in size

• Wifi connectivity on the 802.11 n 5GHz standard

• Be able to support Microsoft Office and Adobe

• At least 120GB Hard Drive

• At least 8GB of RAM

• An operating system of Windows 7, 8.1 or 10
• At least one USB port

• 6 hours or greater battery life

• Headphone socket

All DoE students are given free access to download this software. More information on how to download this 
software is given below. We recommend that students bring a device weighing no more than two kilograms. 

See the attached Device Specifications List for an outline of the software and other requirements of the laptop 
that students may use. 








